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STATE OF NEBRASKA 

 

DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

 

 

ORDER OF DISMISSAL OF APPLICATION A-19884 

 

FOR A PERMIT TO APPROPRIATE WATER 

 

 

WATER DIVISION 2-A 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

1. On December 12, 2022, Duane Russell, on behalf of Almeria Feeding Co., 

filed in the Department of Natural Resources (Department) application 

A-19884 for a permit to appropriate water from a tributary to the North 

Loup River for the purpose of irrigation of 130 acres of land located in 

Section 32, Township 22 North, Range 19 West of the 6th P.M. in Loup 

County. 

 

2. The status of application A-19884 is pending. 

 

3. On September 26, 2024, the Department received correspondence that the 

applicant does not plan to move forward with the proposed project under 

A-19884 and wishes to withdraw the application. 

 

4. Therefore, application A-19884 should be dismissed. 

 
ORDER 

 

IT IS HEREBY ORDERED application A-19884 is DISMISSED. 

 

 

 DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

 

 

September 27, 2024                                          

 Jesse Bradley, P.G., Interim Director 

 

A copy of this Order was posted on the Department’s website.  A copy of this 

Order was provided to the Department’s field office in Ord, Nebraska.  A copy 

of this Order was mailed to the following: 

 

Bill Brush, President 

Almeria Feeding Co. 

P.O. Box 40 

North Loup, Nebraska 68859 

 

Duane Russell 

81695 Gates Road 

Milburn, Nebraska 68813 


